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A second public hearing will be held on Monday 6 February 2023 for the inquiry into allegations of 
impropriety against agents of City of Canterbury Bankstown Council.  
 
Mr Khal Asfour, Mayor of Canterbury Bankstown Council, will give evidence for a second time, having 
appeared before the committee on Wednesday 21 December 2022. 
 
The Hon. Aileen MacDonald MLC, Chair of the Committee said: "The committee welcome this 
opportunity to meet with the Mayor again to further examine these allegations made against Canterbury 
Bankstown Council". 
 
The hearing will be held on Monday 6 February 2023 from 9.30 am in the Dixson Room at the State 
Library of New South Wales. The hearing room is open to the public.  
 
The hearing will be streamed live via the Parliament's website.  
 
 

-ENDS- 
 
 

For further information please contact Committee Chair, the Hon Aileen MacDonald MLC, on (02) 9230 2404 

https://www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/Pages/webcasts.aspx

